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RE:  Wyle Letter of Agreement (2012) 
April 11, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
U.S. Election Assistance Commission 
1225 New York Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
Attention: Mr. Brian J. Hancock, Director Voting System Certification 
 
Subject: Letter of Agreement for Voting System Test Laboratory Accreditation 
 
Dear Mr. Hancock: 
 
This agreement letter is presented according to the requirements set forth in Paragraph 
3.4.2 of the EAC Laboratory Accreditation Program Manual, Version 1.0.   
 
The undersigned representative of Wyle Laboratories, Inc. (hereinafter “Laboratory”), 
being lawfully authorized to bind Laboratory and having read the EAC Voting System 
Test Laboratory Program Manual, accepts and agrees on behalf of Laboratory to follow 
the program requirements as laid out in Chapter 2 of the Manual.  Laboratory shall 
meet all program requirements as they relate to NVLAP accreditation; conflict of interest 
and prohibited practices; personnel policies; notification of changes; resources; site 
visits, notice of law suits; testing, technical practices and reporting; laboratory 
independence; authority to do business in the United States; VSTL communications; 
financial stability; and recordkeeping. Laboratory further recognizes that meeting these 
program requirements is a continuing responsibility. Failure to meet each of the 
requirements may result in the denial of an application for accreditation, a suspension 
of accreditation or a revocation of accreditation. 
 
Additionally, attached is a fully executed copy of the Certification of Laboratory 
Conditions and Practices document as requested by Paragraph 3.4.3 of the EAC 
Laboratory Accreditation Program Manual, Version 1.0.  Through this document Wyle 
affirms that we have polices in place with respect to our personnel practices, conflict of 
interest policies, recordkeeping requirements, and financial stability and risk 
management. 
 
Wyle looks forward to continuing our role of an accredited laboratory for voting system 
test programs.  If you require additional information or have any questions, please do 
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not hesitate to contact me by phone (256/716-4590), FAX (256/830-2109), or e-mail 
(dawn.bates@wyle.com). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wyle Laboratories, Inc. 
Aerospace Group / Test and Engineering- East 
 

 
 
Dawn K. Bates 
Contracts Manager 
 
Attachment:  Certification of Laboratory Conditions and Practices 






